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March 15, 2021

Hancock County Sheriff Scott Bentzinger reports the following arrests for the week of March 8", 2021 through

03/08/21

03/09/21

03/10/21

03/11/21

03/12/21

03/13/21

03/14/21

March 14™ 2021

Melissa J Scott, age 39, of Nauvoo, IL was arrested on a Hancock County Warrant
charging her with Failure to Appear / Failure to Pay on original charges of No Valid
Driver’s License. Scott was released after posting the required bond and given a future
court date.

John A Neally, age 64, of Carthage, IL was arrested and charged with Driving Under the
Influence of Alcohol. Neally was released after posting the required bond and given a
future court date.

Gunnar W Ward, age 27, of Nauvoo, IL was arrested and charged with Disorderly
Conduct. Ward was released once time had been served.

Christina M McMullen, age 30, of Macomb, IL. was arrested on a Hancock County
Warrant charging her with Failure to Appear on original charges of Unlawful Possession
of Methamphetamine. McMullen remains lodged in the Hancock County Jail in lieu of
bail awaiting her next court appearance.

Larry C Nelson, 47, of Warsaw, IL was arrested on a Fulton, County Warrant charging him
with Unlawful Use of Weapon. Nelson was released and given a Notice to Appear at a
future court date.

Brandon R Jenkins age 27, of Farmington, IA was arrested and charged with Driving
While License Suspended and Aggravated Unlawful Possession of a Firearm. Jenkins
remains lodged in the Hancock County Jail in lieu of bail awaiting his next court
appearance.

Ashley M Combs, age 24, of Edina, MO was arrested on a Marion County, MO Warrant
charging her with Stealing $750 or more. Combs remains lodged at the Hancock County
Jail in lieu of bond awaiting extradition to Missouri.

ALL SUBJECTS ARE CONSIDERED INNOCENT UNTIL PROVEN GUILTY IN A COURT OF LAW.
(Any questions or requests reference this news release, please call the Sheriff's Office at the number listed on

the letter head. Thank You!)



